
 

 

 

 

Increased toll rates 

Russian Federation (April 28, 2016) 

As per a new Governmental Decree of the Russian Federation (please click here – in 
Russian only), as of 30 April 2016, the toll rates applied to foreign road transport 
operators for the entire duration of their stay on the territory of the Russian 
Federation will be as follows:  

 Increased fees from RUR 385.00 (EUR 5.20) to RUR 850.00 (EUR 11.06) per 
day; and  

 Increased fees from RUR 60,000.00 (EUR 816.00) to RUR 120,000.00 (EUR 
1,631.00) per year  

These measures are being taken to adjust the exchange rate fluctuations.  

From 30 April 2016, Latvia and Lithuania are included in the list of countries obliged 
to pay fees.  

Source: IRU Moscow  

 
 

http://government.ru/media/files/JNzb4QpYt5BRBPAj2KEqNkI8bRKdCQJS.pdf

